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supply chain management scm strives for creating competitive advantage and value for
customers by integrating business processes from end users through original
suppliers however the question of how scm influences the value of a firm is not
fully answered various conceptual frameworks that explain the coherence of scm and
company value comprehended as value based scm are well accepted in scientific
research but quantitative approaches to value based scm are found rather seldom the
book contributes to this research gap by proposing quantitative models that allow
for assessing influences of scm on the value of a firm opposed to existing models
that limit the observation to chosen facets of scm or selected value drivers this
holistic approach is adequate to reflect configurational and operational aspects of
scm cover all phases of the product life cycle financially compare value impacts of
profitability related and asset related value drivers and assess influences of
dynamics and uncertainties on company value benefit from values based leadership
values driven organizations are considered by some to be the most successful on the
planet they have high levels of engagement generate higher earnings and are more
profitable by having an inclusive multi tiered strategy it s a win win in values
based leadership for dummies you ll get a fool proof plan for putting the principles
of values based leadership in action which will inspire and motivate others to
pursue what matters most with many baby boomers edging toward retirement the largest
generation in history the millennials will be taking over the reins and stepping
into leadership roles they ve suffered through the difficult economic times and
corporate scandals of the early 2000s and they want things to be different inside
you ll get the framework for adopting the principles of values based leadership that
will help millennials and any member of any organization thrive utilizing the tools
of self reflection actionable grace agility and a commitment to lead responsibly
establish leadership positioning and company culture steeped in values foster
employee engagement on all levels inspire greater performance while creating real
impact socially and economically increase the ability to remain competitive and
relevant during times of change harness the passion and commitment of the millennial
workforce whether you re in an entrepreneur entry level position or a ceo employees
at any level can benefit from leaning into values based leadership and this book
shows you how do buzzwords and management mantras bother you dr srinivasan md of
shastri memorial foundation is a doctor and a keen observer of health issues he
believes that strong values are needed to be well in the true sense of the term if
you reverse the o build your legacy to have an impact and make the world a better
place the fourth in harry kraemer s series of values based leadership books your
values based legacy making a difference at every age and phase of life takes you on
a journey of introspection and exploration to see how and where you can help make
the world a better place former chairman and ceo of a multi billion dollar global
healthcare company and now professor of management and strategy at northwestern
university s kellogg school of management kraemer features first hand accounts from
dozens of people who are building legacies as they take on the biggest challenges on
the planet including poverty hunger inequality climate and environmental change
education and leadership development from local projects within the community to
leaving a global footprint for good your values based legacy captures the heart of
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what it means to care for others it starts with the conscious choices you make in
your life right here right now with inspiring stories and compelling questions for
self reflection kraemer guides you along a path to the realization that we cannot
wait for someone else those guys a gender neutral term who have influence and
resources to solve the problems of the world as kraemer writes you are those guys
the book is organized around legacy as a continuum in part 1 honoring our past you
explore the influences in your life from family to teachers and role models in part
2 celebrating our present you reflect on the causes challenges and opportunities
that resonate with you and hear from others who are making a positive impact in part
3 creating our future you consider how to make your legacy sustainable such as by
passing the torch to the next generation your values based legacy making a
difference at every age and phase of life is for everyone who wants to find and
express their purpose by making a difference to others whether in their neighborhood
or around the world der band versammelt beiträge zu aktuellen herausforderungen der
europäischen union die im kontext der conference on european democracy eudem 2015 in
wien von namhaften autorinnen und autoren verfasst worden sind sie fokussieren sich
auf das spannungsverhältnis von nationalstaat und europäischer union und stellen
konfliktpunkte zu wichtigen schwerpunktthemen wie außenpolitik demokratie und
governance auf europäischer ebene heraus die gesamte konferenz wie auch die
einzelnen beiträge werden als vermittlung zwischen wissenschaft und praxis
einerseits sowie als austausch von politik recht und verwaltung andererseits
verstanden mit beiträgen von alexander balthasar sven biscop alexandra dancasiu
klemens h fischer hendrik hansen david jaklin markus kornprobst joanna kulesza
hiroko kudo eva lichtenberger edoardo ongaro sofia maria satanakis werner schroeder
and dignity for all is about leading with values leading by example and in so doing
unleashing the astonishing commitment and innovation that are buried within your
organization right now discover how jim despain and his colleagues used values based
management to transform caterpillar s track type tractors division into one of the
firm s key profit centers jim s honesty and ability to rise from the ashes of his
mistakes are inspirational his respect for the common worker and personal search for
dignity and self worth lead him to a new kind of leadership and his transformation
of a struggling organization provides a powerful blueprint for transforming your own
you can make it happen too david stanley introduces the bold new leadership theory
of congruent leadership presenting it through a series of corporate and clinical
case studies and examples which guide the reader through the possibilities for using
their own values to inform best practice this accessible and affordable book will
show mental health nurses how to apply the law in practice and how it affects them
and their service users topics in the book determinants of maternal and child health
care service utilization among mothers of mount elgon constituency bungoma kenya
factors influencing male involvement in safe motherhood among communities in kwale
and kilifi in coastal kenya socio cultural characteristics on male involvement in
safe motherhood among communities in kwale and kilifi in coastal kenya using novel
nutritional assessment tool to assess the nutritional status of the elderly in
mazenod the case of old age pension scheme in lesotho factors influencing low birth
weight lbw among mother neonate pairs and associated health outcomes at coast
general hospital mombasa county kenya factors influencing health workers performance
in public health facilities in the devolved system of government a case of embakasi
east sub county nairobi county what does it mean in practice to be a values based
leader when faced with real situations how can you be your best self andcreate best
teams while also being a best partner withcustomers and vendors a best investment
for your stakeholders anda best citizen making a difference in the world it s a tall
order but these are the expectations for world class organizationstoday in his
bestselling book from values to action harrykraemer showed how self reflection
balance true self confidence and genuine humility are the traits of today s most
effectiveleaders in becoming the best his highly anticipatedfollow up kraemer
reveals how in practical terms anyone canapply these principles to become a values
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based leader and to helpcreate values based organizations drawing on his own
experiences as the former ceo and chairman ofbaxter international as well as those
of other notable leaders andorganizations kraemer lays out a pathway for
understanding theprinciples and putting them into practice showing specifically how
to use self reflection to become your best self as you leadyourself and others more
effectively create a best team that understands and appreciates whatthey re doing
and why forge best partnerships through win win collaboration withvendors and
customers that enhance the end user s experiencesupport the mission vision and
values of the organization togenerate returns that distinguish a best investment
make a difference in the world beyond the organization bybecoming a best citizen
powerful case studies from campbell s soup ernst young target northern trust and
many others demonstrate the fourprinciples of values based leadership in action and
show howthinking beyond the corporation can trigger positive outcomes forboth the
company and the world regardless of level or job title individuals can make
adifference in their organization and beyond by embodying theessential traits of a
great leader becoming the best offersa definitive actionable guide to show anyone
how to apply inpractice the principles of values based leadership personally
andprofessionally making it an indispensable manual for the new waveof better
leaders this book seeks to advance our understanding of the relationship between
information and human values by synthesizing the complementary but typically
disconnected threads in the literature reflecting on my 15 years of research on the
relationship between information and human values advancing our intellectual
understanding of the key facets of this topic and encouraging further research to
continue exploring this important and timely research topic the book begins with an
explanation of what human values are and why they are important next three distinct
literatures on values information and technology are analyzed and synthesized
including the social psychology literature on human values the information studies
literature on the core values of librarianship and the human computer interaction
literature on value sensitive design after that three detailed case studies are
presented based on reflections on a wide range of research studies the first case
study focuses on the role of human values in the design and use of educational
simulations the second case study focuses on the role of human values in the design
and use of computational models the final case study explores human values in
communication via about or using information technology the book concludes by laying
out a values and design cycle for studying values in information and presenting an
agenda for further research examining urban heritage in twentieth century australia
james lesh reveals how evolving ideas of value and significance shaped cities and
places over decades a growing number of sites and areas were found to be valuable by
communities and professionals places perceived to have value were often conserved
places perceived to lack value became subject to modernisation redevelopment and
renewal from the 1970s alongside strengthened activism and legislation with the
innovative burra charter 1979 the values based model emerged for managing the
aesthetic historic scientific and social significance of historic environments
values thus transitioned from an implicit to an overt component of urban
architectural and planning conservation the field of conservation became a noted
profession and discipline conservation also had a broader role in celebrating the
australian nation and in reconciling settler colonialism for the twentieth century
integrating urban history and heritage studies this book provides the first
longitudinal study of the twentieth century australian heritage movement it
advocates for innovative and reflexive modes of heritage practice responsive to
urban social and environmental imperatives as the values based model continues to
shape conservation worldwide this book is an essential reference for researchers
students and practitioners concerned with the past and future of cities and heritage
the foreword and chapter 1 introduction of this book are available for free in pdf
format as open access from the individual product page at routledge com it has been
made available under a creative commons attribution non commercial no derivatives 4
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0 license rise and demise of nations are man made and can be humanly controlled
these are neither naturally determined nor divinely fated this book captures the
root process presiding over the problems challenges and the opportunities nations of
the world face today america has a three dimensional problem its process controls
have equated its purpose controls internally it has developed integration energy
traps externally it has created a dangerously interest based world order america
must move to the next level of human collectivity or an armageddon might hit us all
within the next few decades the muslims idea of state is too invalid antiquated and
perilously anti liberty to allow large political systems to evolve in the islamic
world it has been incessantly sinking back into anarchy the arab spring is
continuation of medieval chaotic and identity based shift of power devoid of value
and political mass with the given trends the world must be ready for more talibans
bin ladens and al qaedas possibly equipped with weapons of mass destruction india
and china have big n factor but at controls level unsustainability afflicts china
and an age old identity clamp is failing india both nations will see reversals in
near future china must realize that economic future is a component of political
future not the other way round india must understand that democracy divorced from
political creativity leads back to tyranny and anarchy the basis of the entire
debate is integration energy theory which explains the reality of human togetherness
in a timeless and non spatial manner the chapters in this volume offer new and
innovative ways to view values related to fairness as well as work related values
their antecedents and consequences all have been peer reviewed prior to their
publication this volume consists of two parts the first part focuses on value based
theories in organizations the papers in this section address issues such as how to
define classify and study values how values influence fairness by influencing what
people believe what they deserve how one s own identity relates to fairness
perceptions and how values and norms affect the way that people perceive or construe
events after the ips2 conferences in cranfield and linköping in 2009 and 2010 the
3rd cirp international conference on industrial product service systems ips2 2011
takes place in braunschweig germany ips2 itself is defined as an integrated
industrial product and service offering that delivers value in use the customers
expect comprehensive solutions which are adapted to their individual needs ips2
offers the possibility to stand out from competition and for long term customer
loyalty particularly in times of economic crisis it becomes apparent which producing
companies understand to satisfy the needs and requirements of their customers
especially in this relatively new domain ips2 it will be important to keep track of
the whole context and to seek cooperation with other research fields and disciplines
the 3rd cirp international conference on industrial product service systems ips2
2011 serves as a platform for such collaborations and the discussion of new
scientific ideas value based management and value based personal living are two
sides of the same coin all the rules and conditions that apply to our day to day
living at a personal and social level should apply to our day to day living in the
world of business and commerce this book is an attempt to facilitate that process
even if it means that the personal should take precedence over the professional this
book draws on both the historical context and contemporary research evidence to
present the roles of the mental health social worker the approved mental health
professional and best interest assessor within an ethical framework codes of
practice and statutory legal requirements such as the mental health act mental
capacity act and the human rights act are all considered and linked to a competency
based approach that will assist both those in training and those in practice to
understand the dilemmas complexities and conflicts that are evident in the practice
environment explaining how ubiquitous computing is rapidly changing our private and
professional lives ethical it innovation a value based system design approach stands
at the intersection of computer science philosophy and management and integrates
theories and frameworks from all three domains the book explores the latest thinking
on computer ethics inc the ultimate guide to maximizing shareholder value through
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erm the first book to introduce an emerging approach synthesizing erm and value
based management corporate value of enterprise risk management clarifies erm as a
strategic business management approach that enhances strategic planning and other
decision making processes a hot topic in the wake of a series of corporate scandals
as well as the financial crisis looks at erm as a way to deliver on the promise of
balancing risk and return a practical guide for corporate chief risk officers cros
and other business professionals seeking to successfully implement erm erm is here
to stay sharing his unique insights and experiences as a recognized global thought
leader in this field author sim segal offers world class guidance on how your
business can successfully implement erm to protect and increase shareholder value
from a seasoned scholar clinician and teacher this lively highly readable text
probes where the field of psychotherapy is now and where it may be headed in the
future robert l woolfolk explores commonalities and differences among major
therapeutic approaches as well as their philosophical underpinnings he critiques the
growing medicalization of mental health care in particular the attempt to fit
psychotherapy to the templates of evidence based medicine students gain an
appreciation of the enduring value of the talking cure for addressing perennial
questions who am i what can i become what kind of life is worth having and how can i
achieve it the book makes a strong case for the benefits of psychotherapy not only
as a method for treating disorders but also as a practice that can promote practical
wisdom and human flourishing this book addressing an emerging field of study ethics
and gamesand answers how we can better design and use games to foster ethical
thinking and discourse in classrooms provided by publisher business operates in a
complex world of change how does a business create stability in unstable times the
best way to remain stable is to stay true to basic beliefs and values this requires
a moral and ethical commitment by everyone involved each employee has a part to play
from the custodian to the ceo personal viewpoints and values are major factors that
impact the daily struggle of leaders and managers in organizations of any size
saying the right words is the easy part doing the work to make the words happen is
the struggle this is where faith based principles and values influence the decision
and behavior process in organizations this volume reports on discussions among
multiple stakeholders about ways they might help transform health care in the united
states the u s healthcare system consists of a complex network of decentralized and
loosely associated organizations services relationships and participants each of the
healthcare system s component sectors patients healthcare professionals healthcare
delivery organizations healthcare product developers clinical investigators and
evaluators regulators insurers employers and employees and individuals involved in
information technology conducts activities that support a common goal to improve
patient health and wellbeing implicit in this goal is the commitment of each
stakeholder group to contribute to the evidence base for health care that is to
assist with the development and application of information about the efficacy safety
effectiveness value and appropriateness of the health care delivered updated and
revised this second edition applies advanced financial analytics within a strategic
framework that recognizes an environment where sustainable competitive advantage is
a progressively more difficult task real options offer the link to value and the
strategic opportunities that lie in an increasingly dynamic landscape value addition
in food products and processing using enzyme technology offers an updated review
regarding the potential impact of new enzymes and enzyme technology on the food
sector the book brings together novel sources and technologies regarding enzymes in
value added food development food production food processing food preservation food
engineering and food biotechnology it will be extremely useful for different types
of readers including food scientists academic and food biotechnologists but will
also be ideal for students studying food related courses this book includes concise
and up to date research information from multiple independent scientific papers from
around the world this is a essential multidisciplinary text for research and
development professionals research scientists and academics in food biotechnology
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and agriculture industries it addresses safety issues and includes the sources
screening immobilization and application of food grade enzymes in food presents
research data from experts includes emerging industry topics such as baby food and
food safety offers methodologies of enzymes in diagnostics for food testing and
analysis emphasizes enzyme technology through a microbial biotechnological lens
includes bakery and confectionery products meat and poultry products vegetables food
ingredients functional foods flavors and food additives and seafood the complexity
facing today s organizations calls for a rethinking of leadership the world is
facing grand challenges for people and planet leaders and employees bear the
responsibility of formulating strategies grounded in strong values these strategies
aim to foster the growth of sustainable organizations and promote ethical work
practices this book gives voice to values based leadership and provides a method for
leaders to develop a values based organizational culture values play a role on many
levels in how we work as individual leaders in teams in organizations and in how
organizations approach societal challenges values can be a compass or orientation
point giving direction for decisions and actions awareness of values can make
organizational responsibilities clearer and give a sense of meaning to work and help
leaders to create organizations where corporate moral and social values are embedded
at every level this book gives insight into a scandinavian values based leadership
model built on the institutional leadership tradition it provides processes and
practices that leaders can use to develop organizations where values are
continuously nurtured the book provides practical ideas of how leaders can work on
becoming conscious of both the organization s explicit and implicit values as well
as working on the direction of the organization and its broader organizational
culture this book will be an invaluable resource for both practitioners and graduate
students interested in leadership and organizational development demands on
healthcare systems are increasingly complex and diverse consumerism multiculturalism
and regulation challenge practitioners and policymakers this has led to urgent
debate about the value and purpose of healthcare as people seek to make serious well
thought through decisions this book helps readers to make rational decisions about
healthcare provision in the context of complex and diverse values it offers no easy
solutions instead presenting a range of perspectives and arguments on values based
practice an increasingly influential approach to managing value conflicts
differences in medicine psychiatry health and social care readers must make their
own minds up about the controversies but this book will give them a sense of the
scene and the ability to defend their own position with clarity and confidence this
is a valuable resource for health practitioners and managers academics in health
services research and policy and students of management bioethics applied philosophy
and political and social theory mental health is the one area of health care where
people are often treated against their will with the justification that it is in
their own interest this raises significant ethical questions and value dilemmas
questions of autonomy human rights power and treatment an understanding of how
values matter is of vital importance across all disciplines working within the
mental health field this book provides a comprehensive and exploratory text for
practitioners students and all those interested in developing a knowledge of both
ethics and the wider framework of values based practice it is unique in being fully
co written by authors representing both service user and service provider
perspectives this exciting new text will enable the mental health practitioner to
work more co productively with service users within a humane and just approach to
care with an emphasis on rights based compassionate care throughout this book
tackles the issues of how mental health is understood through key theoretical
debates about mental distress values and labelling encourages readers to think
critically about their understanding of key issues such as recovery autonomy power
knowledge diagnoses and empathy draws on a wide range of case examples and exercises
to help readers deepen their knowledge of values based practice and ethics in mental
health valuing is central to acceptance and commitment therapy act yet few



phlebotomy order of draw study guide

2023-08-11 7/21 phlebotomy order of draw
study guide

therapists truly understand how to engage clients in this complex process questions
such as what is the purpose of my life and how do i make decisions are difficult to
answer honestly for ourselves let alone share with another person the art and
science of valuing in psychotherapy is the mental health practitioner s complete
guide to helping clients identify their values and apply them to their lives in
practical ways you will also learn to establish your own values as a professional
which may shift from client to client and act in accordance with these values in
therapy the book provides you with practical tools for conducting values work
including easy to understand metaphors defusion exercises guided imagery exercises
scripts for role play client worksheets assessment quizzes and more once you ve
mastered the art and science of valuing you ll find out just how broad the
applications for values work can be for conceptualization and interventions in the
workplace in organizations and on the community level and discover how effective
values work can be for tapping into your clients capacity for change the art and
science of valuing in psychotherapy will illuminate how a focus on values can inform
every aspect of psychotherapy from case conceptualization to the therapeutic
relationship at once accessible and profound highly recommended steven c hayes ph d
university of nevada foundation professor of psychology at the university of nevada
reno multidimensional evidence based practice mebp is a new and comprehensive
approach to determining best practices in social services mebp improves upon
traditional evidence based approaches by incorporating the views of consumers and
professionals qualitative research and values the book begins with a review of the
context of best practice enquiry and goes on to present the seven steps of the mebp
model discussing each step in detail the model is appraised and explains how
questions are formed how various forms of knowledge and evidence are summarized and
evaluated and how values are used to both critique current best practices and point
towards needed improvements the final seven chapters illustrate the mebp process at
work specific to a range of topics including best practices in the prevention of
child abuse and best practices in restorative justice this book will be of interest
to social workers and other professionals involved in the delivery of human services
it is also suitable for students and researchers of evidence based practice
presenting the aspects of research into the application of artificial intelligence
in structural design this monograph provides an insight into the research on the
implementation of novel reasoning techniques in structural design its primary aim is
to address the issues of representation indexing retrieval and adaptation in case
based design 1898 include also the reports of the state inspectors of mines 1899
1907 report of the illinois free employment offices 1917 reports of the miners
examining board and the mine rescue and first aid division formerly mine rescue
station commission 日本で8万部突破 30カ国以上で出版された世界的なベストセラー ビジネスモデル ジェネレーション 小社刊 の続編が遂に登場 本書の
概要 こんな皆さんに バリュー プロポジション デザイン をお勧めします 価値創造という仕事のプレッシャーに押しつぶされそう 実のない会議やばらばらなチームにうんざり
期待された目玉プロジェクトで大失敗してしまった いいアイデアだったのにうまくいかなかった がっかり など 自分が売りたい商品 ではなく 顧客が欲しがる商品 を 価値創造
のパターン を理解する 本書を読めば 価値創造のパターン を目に見えるようにすることで 顧客にとってなにより大切な やるべき仕事 ペイン 痛み ゲイン 利得 をズバリと
解決するような提案が顧客にできるようになります つまり利益の出るビジネスモデルを上手にデザインすることができるようになります オンライン版の支援ツールについて ツールに
アクセスするには 本書の購入証明が必要になります 登録の際 電子書籍版を購入された方も select your book format で printed book を
選んでください 本書に沿って秘密の質問にお答えいただくことで アクセスが可能になります 秘密の質問で記載されているページは 本書に印刷されているページです 電子書籍の
ビューワで表示されるページではありませんのでご注意ください また サイトはすべて英語表示となります ご了承ください 本電子書籍は同名出版物を底本として作成しました 記載
内容は印刷出版当時のものです 印刷出版再現のため電子書籍としては不要な情報を含んでいる場合があります 印刷出版とは異なる表記 表現の場合があります 予めご了承ください
プレビューにてお手持ちの電子端末での表示状態をご確認の上 商品をお買い求めください 翔泳社 to be successful in today s
marketplace a company must integrate its traditional business functions to provide
superior value to targeted customers this means creating an offering that echoes in
the customers consciousness as a great deal for them why because the value provided
serves customers best interests in so doing a business succeeds attracts new
customers and is able to continually improve the value offered to existing customers
value based marketing for bottom line success provides a 5 step model and critical
tools necessary for creating and managing a successful value delivery marketing
strategy customers buy value not product or features they buy from the company that
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provides the most value and they buy what s in their best interest consequently the
secret to customer retention and growing value relationships with customers is to
always make it in their best interest to do business with you by providing the best
value in the marketplace value based marketing for bottom line success 5 steps to
creating competitive value offers a value creation and delivery process which will
help a company to compete profitably in its marketplace by 1 identifying the value
expectations of target customers 2 selecting the values on which it wants to compete
3 analyzing the ability within the organization to deliver that value 4
communicating the value selling the value message 5 delivering the value promised
improving the company s value model a value focused strategy by definition isn t a
mass marketing strategy it s a targeted laser strategy directed at chosen value
segments that are profitable for the supplier this text offers a customer value
creation model which shows how to create and sustain competitive advantage while
delivering customer value and offers a method for quantifying customer lifetime
value clv which enables a company to identify which customer value segments it
should target
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Quantitative Models for Value-Based Supply Chain
Management
2012-10-25

supply chain management scm strives for creating competitive advantage and value for
customers by integrating business processes from end users through original
suppliers however the question of how scm influences the value of a firm is not
fully answered various conceptual frameworks that explain the coherence of scm and
company value comprehended as value based scm are well accepted in scientific
research but quantitative approaches to value based scm are found rather seldom the
book contributes to this research gap by proposing quantitative models that allow
for assessing influences of scm on the value of a firm opposed to existing models
that limit the observation to chosen facets of scm or selected value drivers this
holistic approach is adequate to reflect configurational and operational aspects of
scm cover all phases of the product life cycle financially compare value impacts of
profitability related and asset related value drivers and assess influences of
dynamics and uncertainties on company value

Values-Based Leadership For Dummies
2018-04-06

benefit from values based leadership values driven organizations are considered by
some to be the most successful on the planet they have high levels of engagement
generate higher earnings and are more profitable by having an inclusive multi tiered
strategy it s a win win in values based leadership for dummies you ll get a fool
proof plan for putting the principles of values based leadership in action which
will inspire and motivate others to pursue what matters most with many baby boomers
edging toward retirement the largest generation in history the millennials will be
taking over the reins and stepping into leadership roles they ve suffered through
the difficult economic times and corporate scandals of the early 2000s and they want
things to be different inside you ll get the framework for adopting the principles
of values based leadership that will help millennials and any member of any
organization thrive utilizing the tools of self reflection actionable grace agility
and a commitment to lead responsibly establish leadership positioning and company
culture steeped in values foster employee engagement on all levels inspire greater
performance while creating real impact socially and economically increase the
ability to remain competitive and relevant during times of change harness the
passion and commitment of the millennial workforce whether you re in an entrepreneur
entry level position or a ceo employees at any level can benefit from leaning into
values based leadership and this book shows you how

Value Based Wellness - For The Service Sector Executive
2005-09-21

do buzzwords and management mantras bother you dr srinivasan md of shastri memorial
foundation is a doctor and a keen observer of health issues he believes that strong
values are needed to be well in the true sense of the term if you reverse the o

Your Values-Based Legacy
2024-11-05
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build your legacy to have an impact and make the world a better place the fourth in
harry kraemer s series of values based leadership books your values based legacy
making a difference at every age and phase of life takes you on a journey of
introspection and exploration to see how and where you can help make the world a
better place former chairman and ceo of a multi billion dollar global healthcare
company and now professor of management and strategy at northwestern university s
kellogg school of management kraemer features first hand accounts from dozens of
people who are building legacies as they take on the biggest challenges on the
planet including poverty hunger inequality climate and environmental change
education and leadership development from local projects within the community to
leaving a global footprint for good your values based legacy captures the heart of
what it means to care for others it starts with the conscious choices you make in
your life right here right now with inspiring stories and compelling questions for
self reflection kraemer guides you along a path to the realization that we cannot
wait for someone else those guys a gender neutral term who have influence and
resources to solve the problems of the world as kraemer writes you are those guys
the book is organized around legacy as a continuum in part 1 honoring our past you
explore the influences in your life from family to teachers and role models in part
2 celebrating our present you reflect on the causes challenges and opportunities
that resonate with you and hear from others who are making a positive impact in part
3 creating our future you consider how to make your legacy sustainable such as by
passing the torch to the next generation your values based legacy making a
difference at every age and phase of life is for everyone who wants to find and
express their purpose by making a difference to others whether in their neighborhood
or around the world

Good Governance Based on a Common Bedrock of Values -
Providing Stability in Times of Crisis?
2016-04-04

der band versammelt beiträge zu aktuellen herausforderungen der europäischen union
die im kontext der conference on european democracy eudem 2015 in wien von namhaften
autorinnen und autoren verfasst worden sind sie fokussieren sich auf das
spannungsverhältnis von nationalstaat und europäischer union und stellen
konfliktpunkte zu wichtigen schwerpunktthemen wie außenpolitik demokratie und
governance auf europäischer ebene heraus die gesamte konferenz wie auch die
einzelnen beiträge werden als vermittlung zwischen wissenschaft und praxis
einerseits sowie als austausch von politik recht und verwaltung andererseits
verstanden mit beiträgen von alexander balthasar sven biscop alexandra dancasiu
klemens h fischer hendrik hansen david jaklin markus kornprobst joanna kulesza
hiroko kudo eva lichtenberger edoardo ongaro sofia maria satanakis werner schroeder

Values-based Selling
1996-01-01

and dignity for all is about leading with values leading by example and in so doing
unleashing the astonishing commitment and innovation that are buried within your
organization right now discover how jim despain and his colleagues used values based
management to transform caterpillar s track type tractors division into one of the
firm s key profit centers jim s honesty and ability to rise from the ashes of his
mistakes are inspirational his respect for the common worker and personal search for
dignity and self worth lead him to a new kind of leadership and his transformation
of a struggling organization provides a powerful blueprint for transforming your own
you can make it happen too
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And Dignity for All
2003-02-04

david stanley introduces the bold new leadership theory of congruent leadership
presenting it through a series of corporate and clinical case studies and examples
which guide the reader through the possibilities for using their own values to
inform best practice

Values-Based Leadership in Healthcare
2019-05-20

this accessible and affordable book will show mental health nurses how to apply the
law in practice and how it affects them and their service users

Law, Values And Practice In Mental Health Nursing: A
Handbook
2013-05-01

topics in the book determinants of maternal and child health care service
utilization among mothers of mount elgon constituency bungoma kenya factors
influencing male involvement in safe motherhood among communities in kwale and
kilifi in coastal kenya socio cultural characteristics on male involvement in safe
motherhood among communities in kwale and kilifi in coastal kenya using novel
nutritional assessment tool to assess the nutritional status of the elderly in
mazenod the case of old age pension scheme in lesotho factors influencing low birth
weight lbw among mother neonate pairs and associated health outcomes at coast
general hospital mombasa county kenya factors influencing health workers performance
in public health facilities in the devolved system of government a case of embakasi
east sub county nairobi county

The Shift towards Value Based Care
2023-08-29

what does it mean in practice to be a values based leader when faced with real
situations how can you be your best self andcreate best teams while also being a
best partner withcustomers and vendors a best investment for your stakeholders anda
best citizen making a difference in the world it s a tall order but these are the
expectations for world class organizationstoday in his bestselling book from values
to action harrykraemer showed how self reflection balance true self confidence and
genuine humility are the traits of today s most effectiveleaders in becoming the
best his highly anticipatedfollow up kraemer reveals how in practical terms anyone
canapply these principles to become a values based leader and to helpcreate values
based organizations drawing on his own experiences as the former ceo and chairman
ofbaxter international as well as those of other notable leaders andorganizations
kraemer lays out a pathway for understanding theprinciples and putting them into
practice showing specifically how to use self reflection to become your best self as
you leadyourself and others more effectively create a best team that understands and
appreciates whatthey re doing and why forge best partnerships through win win
collaboration withvendors and customers that enhance the end user s
experiencesupport the mission vision and values of the organization togenerate
returns that distinguish a best investment make a difference in the world beyond the
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organization bybecoming a best citizen powerful case studies from campbell s soup
ernst young target northern trust and many others demonstrate the fourprinciples of
values based leadership in action and show howthinking beyond the corporation can
trigger positive outcomes forboth the company and the world regardless of level or
job title individuals can make adifference in their organization and beyond by
embodying theessential traits of a great leader becoming the best offersa definitive
actionable guide to show anyone how to apply inpractice the principles of values
based leadership personally andprofessionally making it an indispensable manual for
the new waveof better leaders

The Intrinsic Values of Grain, Cottonseed, Flour, and
Similar Products, Based on the Dry-matter Content
1916

this book seeks to advance our understanding of the relationship between information
and human values by synthesizing the complementary but typically disconnected
threads in the literature reflecting on my 15 years of research on the relationship
between information and human values advancing our intellectual understanding of the
key facets of this topic and encouraging further research to continue exploring this
important and timely research topic the book begins with an explanation of what
human values are and why they are important next three distinct literatures on
values information and technology are analyzed and synthesized including the social
psychology literature on human values the information studies literature on the core
values of librarianship and the human computer interaction literature on value
sensitive design after that three detailed case studies are presented based on
reflections on a wide range of research studies the first case study focuses on the
role of human values in the design and use of educational simulations the second
case study focuses on the role of human values in the design and use of
computational models the final case study explores human values in communication via
about or using information technology the book concludes by laying out a values and
design cycle for studying values in information and presenting an agenda for further
research

Becoming the Best
2015-02-11

examining urban heritage in twentieth century australia james lesh reveals how
evolving ideas of value and significance shaped cities and places over decades a
growing number of sites and areas were found to be valuable by communities and
professionals places perceived to have value were often conserved places perceived
to lack value became subject to modernisation redevelopment and renewal from the
1970s alongside strengthened activism and legislation with the innovative burra
charter 1979 the values based model emerged for managing the aesthetic historic
scientific and social significance of historic environments values thus transitioned
from an implicit to an overt component of urban architectural and planning
conservation the field of conservation became a noted profession and discipline
conservation also had a broader role in celebrating the australian nation and in
reconciling settler colonialism for the twentieth century integrating urban history
and heritage studies this book provides the first longitudinal study of the
twentieth century australian heritage movement it advocates for innovative and
reflexive modes of heritage practice responsive to urban social and environmental
imperatives as the values based model continues to shape conservation worldwide this
book is an essential reference for researchers students and practitioners concerned
with the past and future of cities and heritage the foreword and chapter 1
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introduction of this book are available for free in pdf format as open access from
the individual product page at routledge com it has been made available under a
creative commons attribution non commercial no derivatives 4 0 license

Information and Human Values
2013-11-01

rise and demise of nations are man made and can be humanly controlled these are
neither naturally determined nor divinely fated this book captures the root process
presiding over the problems challenges and the opportunities nations of the world
face today america has a three dimensional problem its process controls have equated
its purpose controls internally it has developed integration energy traps externally
it has created a dangerously interest based world order america must move to the
next level of human collectivity or an armageddon might hit us all within the next
few decades the muslims idea of state is too invalid antiquated and perilously anti
liberty to allow large political systems to evolve in the islamic world it has been
incessantly sinking back into anarchy the arab spring is continuation of medieval
chaotic and identity based shift of power devoid of value and political mass with
the given trends the world must be ready for more talibans bin ladens and al qaedas
possibly equipped with weapons of mass destruction india and china have big n factor
but at controls level unsustainability afflicts china and an age old identity clamp
is failing india both nations will see reversals in near future china must realize
that economic future is a component of political future not the other way round
india must understand that democracy divorced from political creativity leads back
to tyranny and anarchy the basis of the entire debate is integration energy theory
which explains the reality of human togetherness in a timeless and non spatial
manner

Values in Cities
2022-09-23

the chapters in this volume offer new and innovative ways to view values related to
fairness as well as work related values their antecedents and consequences all have
been peer reviewed prior to their publication this volume consists of two parts the
first part focuses on value based theories in organizations the papers in this
section address issues such as how to define classify and study values how values
influence fairness by influencing what people believe what they deserve how one s
own identity relates to fairness perceptions and how values and norms affect the way
that people perceive or construe events

Laws of Rise and Demise
2013-07-30

after the ips2 conferences in cranfield and linköping in 2009 and 2010 the 3rd cirp
international conference on industrial product service systems ips2 2011 takes place
in braunschweig germany ips2 itself is defined as an integrated industrial product
and service offering that delivers value in use the customers expect comprehensive
solutions which are adapted to their individual needs ips2 offers the possibility to
stand out from competition and for long term customer loyalty particularly in times
of economic crisis it becomes apparent which producing companies understand to
satisfy the needs and requirements of their customers especially in this relatively
new domain ips2 it will be important to keep track of the whole context and to seek
cooperation with other research fields and disciplines the 3rd cirp international
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conference on industrial product service systems ips2 2011 serves as a platform for
such collaborations and the discussion of new scientific ideas

Emerging Perspectives on Values in Organizations
2003-07-01

value based management and value based personal living are two sides of the same
coin all the rules and conditions that apply to our day to day living at a personal
and social level should apply to our day to day living in the world of business and
commerce this book is an attempt to facilitate that process even if it means that
the personal should take precedence over the professional

Functional Thinking for Value Creation
2011-03-18

this book draws on both the historical context and contemporary research evidence to
present the roles of the mental health social worker the approved mental health
professional and best interest assessor within an ethical framework codes of
practice and statutory legal requirements such as the mental health act mental
capacity act and the human rights act are all considered and linked to a competency
based approach that will assist both those in training and those in practice to
understand the dilemmas complexities and conflicts that are evident in the practice
environment

Projects for shareholder value. A capital budgetting
perspective
2002

explaining how ubiquitous computing is rapidly changing our private and professional
lives ethical it innovation a value based system design approach stands at the
intersection of computer science philosophy and management and integrates theories
and frameworks from all three domains the book explores the latest thinking on
computer ethics inc

Value-Based Management
2005

the ultimate guide to maximizing shareholder value through erm the first book to
introduce an emerging approach synthesizing erm and value based management corporate
value of enterprise risk management clarifies erm as a strategic business management
approach that enhances strategic planning and other decision making processes a hot
topic in the wake of a series of corporate scandals as well as the financial crisis
looks at erm as a way to deliver on the promise of balancing risk and return a
practical guide for corporate chief risk officers cros and other business
professionals seeking to successfully implement erm erm is here to stay sharing his
unique insights and experiences as a recognized global thought leader in this field
author sim segal offers world class guidance on how your business can successfully
implement erm to protect and increase shareholder value
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Values and Ethics in Mental Health Practice
2010-09-20

from a seasoned scholar clinician and teacher this lively highly readable text
probes where the field of psychotherapy is now and where it may be headed in the
future robert l woolfolk explores commonalities and differences among major
therapeutic approaches as well as their philosophical underpinnings he critiques the
growing medicalization of mental health care in particular the attempt to fit
psychotherapy to the templates of evidence based medicine students gain an
appreciation of the enduring value of the talking cure for addressing perennial
questions who am i what can i become what kind of life is worth having and how can i
achieve it the book makes a strong case for the benefits of psychotherapy not only
as a method for treating disorders but also as a practice that can promote practical
wisdom and human flourishing

Ethical IT Innovation
2015-11-18

this book addressing an emerging field of study ethics and gamesand answers how we
can better design and use games to foster ethical thinking and discourse in
classrooms provided by publisher

Corporate Value of Enterprise Risk Management
2011-02-11

business operates in a complex world of change how does a business create stability
in unstable times the best way to remain stable is to stay true to basic beliefs and
values this requires a moral and ethical commitment by everyone involved each
employee has a part to play from the custodian to the ceo personal viewpoints and
values are major factors that impact the daily struggle of leaders and managers in
organizations of any size saying the right words is the easy part doing the work to
make the words happen is the struggle this is where faith based principles and
values influence the decision and behavior process in organizations

Values-based Leadership
2004-01-01

this volume reports on discussions among multiple stakeholders about ways they might
help transform health care in the united states the u s healthcare system consists
of a complex network of decentralized and loosely associated organizations services
relationships and participants each of the healthcare system s component sectors
patients healthcare professionals healthcare delivery organizations healthcare
product developers clinical investigators and evaluators regulators insurers
employers and employees and individuals involved in information technology conducts
activities that support a common goal to improve patient health and wellbeing
implicit in this goal is the commitment of each stakeholder group to contribute to
the evidence base for health care that is to assist with the development and
application of information about the efficacy safety effectiveness value and
appropriateness of the health care delivered
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The Value of Psychotherapy
2015-08-03

updated and revised this second edition applies advanced financial analytics within
a strategic framework that recognizes an environment where sustainable competitive
advantage is a progressively more difficult task real options offer the link to
value and the strategic opportunities that lie in an increasingly dynamic landscape

Ethics and Game Design: Teaching Values through Play
2010-02-28

value addition in food products and processing using enzyme technology offers an
updated review regarding the potential impact of new enzymes and enzyme technology
on the food sector the book brings together novel sources and technologies regarding
enzymes in value added food development food production food processing food
preservation food engineering and food biotechnology it will be extremely useful for
different types of readers including food scientists academic and food
biotechnologists but will also be ideal for students studying food related courses
this book includes concise and up to date research information from multiple
independent scientific papers from around the world this is a essential
multidisciplinary text for research and development professionals research
scientists and academics in food biotechnology and agriculture industries it
addresses safety issues and includes the sources screening immobilization and
application of food grade enzymes in food presents research data from experts
includes emerging industry topics such as baby food and food safety offers
methodologies of enzymes in diagnostics for food testing and analysis emphasizes
enzyme technology through a microbial biotechnological lens includes bakery and
confectionery products meat and poultry products vegetables food ingredients
functional foods flavors and food additives and seafood

Faith-based Leadership and Management
2011

the complexity facing today s organizations calls for a rethinking of leadership the
world is facing grand challenges for people and planet leaders and employees bear
the responsibility of formulating strategies grounded in strong values these
strategies aim to foster the growth of sustainable organizations and promote ethical
work practices this book gives voice to values based leadership and provides a
method for leaders to develop a values based organizational culture values play a
role on many levels in how we work as individual leaders in teams in organizations
and in how organizations approach societal challenges values can be a compass or
orientation point giving direction for decisions and actions awareness of values can
make organizational responsibilities clearer and give a sense of meaning to work and
help leaders to create organizations where corporate moral and social values are
embedded at every level this book gives insight into a scandinavian values based
leadership model built on the institutional leadership tradition it provides
processes and practices that leaders can use to develop organizations where values
are continuously nurtured the book provides practical ideas of how leaders can work
on becoming conscious of both the organization s explicit and implicit values as
well as working on the direction of the organization and its broader organizational
culture this book will be an invaluable resource for both practitioners and graduate
students interested in leadership and organizational development
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医療戦略の本質
2009-06

demands on healthcare systems are increasingly complex and diverse consumerism
multiculturalism and regulation challenge practitioners and policymakers this has
led to urgent debate about the value and purpose of healthcare as people seek to
make serious well thought through decisions this book helps readers to make rational
decisions about healthcare provision in the context of complex and diverse values it
offers no easy solutions instead presenting a range of perspectives and arguments on
values based practice an increasingly influential approach to managing value
conflicts differences in medicine psychiatry health and social care readers must
make their own minds up about the controversies but this book will give them a sense
of the scene and the ability to defend their own position with clarity and
confidence this is a valuable resource for health practitioners and managers
academics in health services research and policy and students of management
bioethics applied philosophy and political and social theory

Leadership Commitments to Improve Value in Health Care
2009-08-27

mental health is the one area of health care where people are often treated against
their will with the justification that it is in their own interest this raises
significant ethical questions and value dilemmas questions of autonomy human rights
power and treatment an understanding of how values matter is of vital importance
across all disciplines working within the mental health field this book provides a
comprehensive and exploratory text for practitioners students and all those
interested in developing a knowledge of both ethics and the wider framework of
values based practice it is unique in being fully co written by authors representing
both service user and service provider perspectives this exciting new text will
enable the mental health practitioner to work more co productively with service
users within a humane and just approach to care with an emphasis on rights based
compassionate care throughout this book tackles the issues of how mental health is
understood through key theoretical debates about mental distress values and
labelling encourages readers to think critically about their understanding of key
issues such as recovery autonomy power knowledge diagnoses and empathy draws on a
wide range of case examples and exercises to help readers deepen their knowledge of
values based practice and ethics in mental health

Strategy, Value and Risk
2009-09-18

valuing is central to acceptance and commitment therapy act yet few therapists truly
understand how to engage clients in this complex process questions such as what is
the purpose of my life and how do i make decisions are difficult to answer honestly
for ourselves let alone share with another person the art and science of valuing in
psychotherapy is the mental health practitioner s complete guide to helping clients
identify their values and apply them to their lives in practical ways you will also
learn to establish your own values as a professional which may shift from client to
client and act in accordance with these values in therapy the book provides you with
practical tools for conducting values work including easy to understand metaphors
defusion exercises guided imagery exercises scripts for role play client worksheets
assessment quizzes and more once you ve mastered the art and science of valuing you
ll find out just how broad the applications for values work can be for
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conceptualization and interventions in the workplace in organizations and on the
community level and discover how effective values work can be for tapping into your
clients capacity for change the art and science of valuing in psychotherapy will
illuminate how a focus on values can inform every aspect of psychotherapy from case
conceptualization to the therapeutic relationship at once accessible and profound
highly recommended steven c hayes ph d university of nevada foundation professor of
psychology at the university of nevada reno

Value-Addition in Food Products and Processing Through
Enzyme Technology
2021-12-01

multidimensional evidence based practice mebp is a new and comprehensive approach to
determining best practices in social services mebp improves upon traditional
evidence based approaches by incorporating the views of consumers and professionals
qualitative research and values the book begins with a review of the context of best
practice enquiry and goes on to present the seven steps of the mebp model discussing
each step in detail the model is appraised and explains how questions are formed how
various forms of knowledge and evidence are summarized and evaluated and how values
are used to both critique current best practices and point towards needed
improvements the final seven chapters illustrate the mebp process at work specific
to a range of topics including best practices in the prevention of child abuse and
best practices in restorative justice this book will be of interest to social
workers and other professionals involved in the delivery of human services it is
also suitable for students and researchers of evidence based practice

Giving Voice to Values-based Leadership
2023

presenting the aspects of research into the application of artificial intelligence
in structural design this monograph provides an insight into the research on the
implementation of novel reasoning techniques in structural design its primary aim is
to address the issues of representation indexing retrieval and adaptation in case
based design

Whose Values?
2004

1898 include also the reports of the state inspectors of mines 1899 1907 report of
the illinois free employment offices 1917 reports of the miners examining board and
the mine rescue and first aid division formerly mine rescue station commission

Debates in Values-Based Practice
2014-10-09

日本で8万部突破 30カ国以上で出版された世界的なベストセラー ビジネスモデル ジェネレーション 小社刊 の続編が遂に登場 本書の概要 こんな皆さんに バリュー プロポ
ジション デザイン をお勧めします 価値創造という仕事のプレッシャーに押しつぶされそう 実のない会議やばらばらなチームにうんざり 期待された目玉プロジェクトで大失敗して
しまった いいアイデアだったのにうまくいかなかった がっかり など 自分が売りたい商品 ではなく 顧客が欲しがる商品 を 価値創造のパターン を理解する 本書を読めば
価値創造のパターン を目に見えるようにすることで 顧客にとってなにより大切な やるべき仕事 ペイン 痛み ゲイン 利得 をズバリと解決するような提案が顧客にできるように
なります つまり利益の出るビジネスモデルを上手にデザインすることができるようになります オンライン版の支援ツールについて ツールにアクセスするには 本書の購入証明が必要
になります 登録の際 電子書籍版を購入された方も select your book format で printed book を選んでください 本書に沿って秘密の質問
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にお答えいただくことで アクセスが可能になります 秘密の質問で記載されているページは 本書に印刷されているページです 電子書籍のビューワで表示されるページではありません
のでご注意ください また サイトはすべて英語表示となります ご了承ください 本電子書籍は同名出版物を底本として作成しました 記載内容は印刷出版当時のものです 印刷出版再
現のため電子書籍としては不要な情報を含んでいる場合があります 印刷出版とは異なる表記 表現の場合があります 予めご了承ください プレビューにてお手持ちの電子端末での表示
状態をご確認の上 商品をお買い求めください 翔泳社

Values and Ethics in Mental Health
2015-11-02

to be successful in today s marketplace a company must integrate its traditional
business functions to provide superior value to targeted customers this means
creating an offering that echoes in the customers consciousness as a great deal for
them why because the value provided serves customers best interests in so doing a
business succeeds attracts new customers and is able to continually improve the
value offered to existing customers value based marketing for bottom line success
provides a 5 step model and critical tools necessary for creating and managing a
successful value delivery marketing strategy customers buy value not product or
features they buy from the company that provides the most value and they buy what s
in their best interest consequently the secret to customer retention and growing
value relationships with customers is to always make it in their best interest to do
business with you by providing the best value in the marketplace value based
marketing for bottom line success 5 steps to creating competitive value offers a
value creation and delivery process which will help a company to compete profitably
in its marketplace by 1 identifying the value expectations of target customers 2
selecting the values on which it wants to compete 3 analyzing the ability within the
organization to deliver that value 4 communicating the value selling the value
message 5 delivering the value promised improving the company s value model a value
focused strategy by definition isn t a mass marketing strategy it s a targeted laser
strategy directed at chosen value segments that are profitable for the supplier this
text offers a customer value creation model which shows how to create and sustain
competitive advantage while delivering customer value and offers a method for
quantifying customer lifetime value clv which enables a company to identify which
customer value segments it should target

The Art and Science of Valuing in Psychotherapy
2009-07-01

Multidimensional Evidence-based Practice
2009

Derivational Analogy Based Structural Design
2001

Statistics of Coal Production in Illinois
1894
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バリュー・プロポジション・デザイン 顧客が欲しがる製品やサービスを創る
2015-04-16

Value-Based Marketing for Bottom-Line success
2002-12-12
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